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Dear members of the committee,

I would like to have this testimony entered into the record in opposition of SB797 and SB868. 

SB797 is completely unnecessary , the state  police should not be regurgitating the DATA from the
National Instant Check. 
The fact that a  firearm transfer can be held up due to something as simple as a misspelled name is
appalling to me. 

No on this unneeded bill .

SB868 is a very poorly conceived Bill as well. I realize that Senator Boquist believes that this may have
reversed a personal tragedy in his family. 
This bill is so poorly written that it will help no one. 
A despondent person can use any item to get to the end means. Shall we remove a car a kitchen knife, or
perhaps a screw driver.      

I urge a no on this ridicules bill.

Thank you

Chuck Ludwig
7745 O’Neil Rd
Keizer, or. 973030
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